Getting things done — Riverside Drive
#dundeewestend

Back in October 2021, Fraser had a site visit with a member of West End
Community Council and a City Council officer about several issues on

Riverside Drive.

We agreed that some cycle parking provision just east of the car park at the
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Bridgeview Station Restaurant would be a good idea, particularly as there was
plenty space for this.

Fraser raised this with the City Development Department at the council and
received a positive response.

It has taken a little time to deliver as it was tied into another project
delivery schedule but we are pleased to say it has now been installed.



